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Dear Kindergarten Parents:

Welcome to Kindergarten at P. S. 162! 

 Here is a list of items we would like you to bring to school on the first day, Thursday, September 7, 2017: 
1. 1 hard-covered wide-ruled (NOT college-ruled) marble notebooks (100 sheets)

2. 2 pkg.  of  Crayola Crayons (24)
3. 3 sturdy plastic folders with pockets on bottom (NOT pockets on side, 1 red, 1 blue, 1 green)
4. 2 large glue stick (Avery brand is preferred) (NOT Elmer's)
5. 1 standard-size book bag/backpack (large enough for notebooks & folders to fit in)

6. 1 package of cookies to be shared by the class for the first month of school

7. 1 package of  12 Crayola colored pencils
8. 1 package of Post-It
9. 24 Sharpened pencils (Yellow #2) Dixon Ticonderoga
10. 1 package of Expo Markers (Assorted Colors)
11. 1- 1 inch Soft binder

12. Plastic sheet protectors (50) PUT IN BINDER
13. 1 package – FLIP CHART Sharpie Markers
Items to be brought in Friday, September 8, 2017:
1. BOYS – 1  package of white copy paper

2. GIRLS – 1 package colored copy paper
3. 1 large box of wet wipes
4. 2 large boxes of tissues

5. 2 rolls of paper towels
6. 1 box Ziploc Bags (Quart size) (Boys)

7. 1 Box Ziploc Bags (Gallon size) (Girls)

8. 1 Box Ziploc Bags (Jumbo size/2 gallon) (Boys)
9. 1 Bottle liquid soap

10. BOYS – 1 roll blue painters tape

11. GIRLS – 1 roll clear packaging tape (3M)
Please make sure to have the following supplies at home for your child’s homework assignments.

1. A box of crayons 

2. A box of Washable Markers 

3. Pencils with erasers

4. Elmer’s Glue

5. Kid scissors

6. A package of small white envelopes for collections & notes

Please Note: 
When purchasing supplies for your child, school bags with wheels and sneakers with wheels are

        
 not permitted.    Also, please make sure that all items are labeled with your child’s name and class
         
Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to meeting you and your child.
Sincerely,
THE KINDERGARTEN TEACHERS
